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To whom it may concern,
 
As a business passenger and local commercially-rated pilot, I’d like to show my support for
Southern Airways in Altoona.  From a pilot’s perspective, the Cessna Caravan offers a
good safety record and Southern Airways’ aircraft are well equipped for the local flying
needs.  As a semi-frequent business traveler, I have utilized their services on numerous
occasions and have never found any faults with the airline.  Not only were they very
affordable, they were on time and the pilots and ground crews are exceptionally friendly. 
The Caravan offers spacious seats and large windows. 
 
Thank you for your time,
 
-Mark Sell
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